
May 3, 2024

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Colorado Mountain College Trades Center, CO in fiscal year
2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Colorado Mountain College, located at
40755 Co Rd 36, Steamboat Springs, CO 80487.

The funding would be used for the expansion of a workforce training center. The project is an
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the existing facilities are not sufficient to serve the
level of local need of trades workers.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Joe Neguse
Member of Congress


